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TTC and CUPE, Local 5089 – Collective Agreement 
Ratification 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on January 25, 2024, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Adopt the recommendations as set out in the confidential attachment; and  

 
2. Authorize that the information set out in the confidential attachment be released 

upon the ratification of the tentative agreement by both the TTC and CUPE, Local 
5089.  


